
Dear Fellow Lions, 

During my year as President of the Seymour Lions club, one of my 
goals was to inspire our club to sponsor at least one, if not 2, Lions 
to attend the 2022 District Convention. My criteria is simple, this 
should be a Lion who has never attended the convention or who 

has not been active outside of the club recently; ideally this Lion is currently an officer of the 
club or someone who has an interest in advancing in leadership in Lions. 

During budget planning this year we did approve this goal.  I am so excited for this emerging 
Lion leader to have this opportunity to learn more about Lions International and what happens 
at the district level.  They will meet many Lions, throughout the district and the state as well as 
the International guests who will be joining us.   We hope they will return to our club with 
renewed enthusiasm and new ideas we can use for our own club.  This investment by our club 
will demonstrate to this Lion that we value them personally as well as promote future 
leadership for our club and potentially beyond. 

So, my challenge to you and your club, as the District Convention Chairman and a fellow Lions 
President, is to encourage your club sponsor at least one Lions’ officer and/or member to the 
2022 M6 District Convention in Springfield, 
MO.  This $75 (full registration fee) investment will 
benefit your club immensely. I hope to see many 
new faces at convention in March! 

Sincerely, 
Lion Cathy Simpson 
President Seymour Lions Club 
 


